
Disbanding of Antrobus 4 Youth 

At the last meeting of the Antrobus 4 Youth Committee the decision was taken to disband the group. 

This group was put together as one of the recommendations of the Antrobus Parish Plan in 2005 and 

has held numerous meetings and events for the young people of the village since.  

The Parish Council wish to thank all those who have been involved over the years including  Sharon 

Powell, Apo, Philip and Julia Young, Alex, Brian and Cathy Taylor, Chris Tratalos, Lily Lofthouse, Derek 

Croucher, Kate Hodd, and Paul Harrison. 

The village has always been very generous in support of the organisation. The Committee agreed to 

give the remaining money (£627) to the Parish Council. This money will be put aside for funding 

collective youth activities. People with suggestions are asked to get in touch with the Clerk or a 

councillor.   

 


